
WLMS Newsletter June 4, 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
This week was the last full week of all day classes for this year.   Students will be dismissed from school 
three hours early on June 10, 11, 14 and 15.  The last day of school is June 15 for students.  See the bell 
schedule below for the exact time of each period.  Please make sure all assignments are completed and 
finish strong! 
 
As we are winding down the current school year and preparing for summer school and next year, we still 
have some art projects left from the 19/20 school year.  If your student left some work when we shut 
down in March of 2020 and are interested in retrieving it, please email Ms. Murray at 
Erica_murray@hcpss.org  She will attempt to locate it and arrange for you to pick it up.  All items not 
picked up by June 10th will be removed to prepare for the 21/22 school year. 
 
For 8th grade parents: On Wednesday, June 9th we will be celebrating our 8th grade students with a drive 
through event at the school.  In order to manage the flow of traffic, we are asking that you complete the 
survey below so we can prepare and keep social distancing.   Time slots for the event are 12:00-1:30 pm; 
1:30-3:00 pm; 4:30-6:00pm; and 6:00-7:30pm. Eighth grade students who are unable to attend, can pick 
up the PTSA gift and certificate June 10-15 during regular school hours.  We will mail the remaining 
certificates on June 15th.  Please complete the 8th Grade Survey if you are planning on attending:   
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2TZQQ5Y 

 
Important Dates:  
June 9 – 8th grade celebration  
June 10, 11, 14, 15 – 3 Hour Early Dismissal Days  
June 15 – Last Day of School 
July 6 – First Day of Summer School 
August 26 – New Student and 6th grade Orientation 
August 30 – First Day of School for Students 
 
******** 

 Final Four Half Day Schedules: Below is the student 3 hour dismissal schedule for the 
last 4 days of school, June 10, 11, 14, 15. 

Period 1 – 8:20 – 9:05 
Period 2 – 9:10 – 9:55 
Period 3 – 10:00 – 10:45 
Period 4 – 10:50 – 11:35 
Grab & Go Lunch shifts 11:35-12:05 
Dismissal 12:05 
 *** Virtual students are dismissed after period 4 at 11:35.  In person students stay in 
period 4 rotating through lunch, until dismissal. 

 
********* 
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The Howard County Health Department will be holding vaccination clinics every Thursday in June for 
children and adolescents who need to get current on their vaccinations.  See the attached flyer for more 
details. 
 
******** 
Atholton High School Fall Parents Athletic Meeting: 
 
The Atholton HS athletic program will be holding a virtual information meeting for parents on Thursday, 
June 10th at 6pm.  If your son/daughter is interested in participating in a fall sport, it is highly 
recommended that you attend this meeting.  Find out what Atholton athletics is all about and meet our 
outstanding fall coaches. In order to take part in the meeting, you will need to use your son/daughter’s 
school account and log into  the google meet using the code AHS-athletics. Due to limited attendees, we 
kindly ask that you use one device to attend the meeting. If you have any questions please reach out to 
Mike Senisi at Michael_Senisi@hcpss.org 
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